

4B . NAAZ BUILDING . LAMINGTON ROAD . BOMBAY 4

30th September 1953.

Dear Friend,

You will welcome the news, I am sure, that we are bringing out our Annual Number on the 6th November 1953, combining and incorporating our Divali Number. This publication of about 100 pages in our usual size, with tricolour art cover and a number of art plates inside will be a rare thing in the history of film journalism. But it will be all that, not only by our efforts but with your help and co-operation as well.

I shall deem it an honour if you will kindly consent to contribute an article to this Annual Number on the following subject:-

From My Book of Memories

I hope you will take the trouble to write this article for us and let me have it by the 10th of October. There is no restriction of any sort, on thought or expression or word limit. A recent photograph of yours may please be sent along with your contribution.

I shall be highly obliged if you will kindly drop me a line signifying your consent to write the article. This will help me plan the final form of the Annual Number.

Looking forward to hearing from you, and thanking you,

Yours sincerely,
Danlafran

Sm. Derika Lani